
 

DBF Viewer 2000 Crack Product Key Download

Download

                               1 / 4

http://evacdir.com/tapeworm/athletically.extrusive??spotswood.cockroach.subatomic/?ZG93bmxvYWR8VDZ3TkhremVYeDhNVFkxTkRRek5qWTFPSHg4TWpVNU1IeDhLRTBwSUZkdmNtUndjbVZ6Y3lCYldFMU1VbEJESUZZeUlGQkVSbDA=REJGIFZpZXdlciAyMDAwREJ
http://evacdir.com/tapeworm/athletically.extrusive??spotswood.cockroach.subatomic/?ZG93bmxvYWR8VDZ3TkhremVYeDhNVFkxTkRRek5qWTFPSHg4TWpVNU1IeDhLRTBwSUZkdmNtUndjbVZ6Y3lCYldFMU1VbEJESUZZeUlGQkVSbDA=REJGIFZpZXdlciAyMDAwREJ


 

DBF Viewer 2000 Crack+ Free PC/Windows

DBF Viewer 2000 (LifeTime) Activation Code [March-2022]

81e310abbf

                               2 / 4



 

DBF Viewer 2000 Free Registration Code Download

What's New in the DBF Viewer 2000?

DBF Viewer 2000 is an application that you can use to view and edit files with the DBF format, supported by Clipper,
dBase, Foxpro, VFP, DB2K and other similar tools. Upon deployment, you can use the file browser to navigate folders
on the hard disk and open a file. The interface of the tool is easy to work with, since you can use the context menu to
copy a record from the database, copy or paste content into a field, quickly filter fields, as well as organize records in
ascending or descending order. Furthermore, it is possible to open a URL in the default web browser, export data to an
external file (e.g. DBF, TXT, HTM, XLS or XML format), as well as view fields information and save it separately to
file. Other options of DBF Viewer 2000 let you use search, replace and fill functions, insert a new record or duplicate an
existing one, jump to a specific record, view statistics and set filters, as well as convert OEM to ANSI or vice versa, just
to name a few. A few customization preferences are available when it comes to DBF Viewer 2000's appearance, whether
we are talking about the background or text color, toolbar, font, language or startup mode (e.g. open last file). DBF
Viewer 2000 is very low-demanding when it comes to the CPU and system memory, has a good response time and
contains a help file. No error dialogs have been shown in our tests and the app did not hang or crash. All in all, DBF
Viewer 2000 comes packed with some powerful tools for viewing and editing DBF files, and they should please the
entire audience. Features: - View DBF files, export to other formats or open a URL in the default web browser -
Organize, view and edit fields - Edit or copy records - View, filter or sort records - Create, open, rename, append, insert
or delete new records - Insert record fields - Duplicate records - Search or replace records - Fill or extract DBF fields -
Import and export CSV files - Open files using DBF Viewer 2000 or transfer DBF files between Clipper, dBase, Foxpro,
VFP, DB2K and other DBF viewers - Convert OEM to ANSI or vice versa - Filter by date, file name or record type -
Use arrow keys for navigation - Open file options and customize view options - View results of queries - Use RegEdit
when modifying records - Run batch or command-line versions of queries - Run as a service Requirements: - Microsoft
Windows 2000, XP, Server 2003, Vista or Windows 7 -.NET Framework 3.0 or later For more information on how to
download and install this
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System Requirements For DBF Viewer 2000:

Minimum: OS: Windows 8, Windows 7, Windows Vista Processor: 2.0 GHz dual-core, 1.6 GHz quad-core Memory: 1
GB RAM Graphics: DirectX 11 compliant GPU Storage: 50 MB available space Sound Card: DirectX 11 compatible
with digital output Network: Broadband Internet connection Additional Requirements: 4 GB available space 1024×768
screen resolution Recommended: OS: Windows 10 Processor: 3.0 GHz dual-core
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